ini - . de
Ministry for Primary Industries - ‘%Q .

u % ]
1A 108 T Menawana vt B

OIA16-0438

Graham Carter
fyi-request-4405-68346635@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Graham Carter
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
| refer to your official information request on 9 August relating to the following:

1. “All information, reports, emails and notes regarding the meetings with
LegaSea Hawkes Bay and David Turner, Scott Gallacher, Andrew Coleman
and Steve Halley regarding these meetings and the Nathan Guy on what
has been done or suggested to be done?

2. We respect the ten-year boat ramp survey carried out by Hawkes Bay
Fishing Clubs and LegaSea Hawkes Bay what has the MPI decided to do to
make the Hawkes Bay inshore fishery more sustainable?

3 We request all information, reports, emails and notes regarding the
meetings with LegaSea Hawkes Bay and David Turner, Scott Gallacher,
Andrew Coleman and Steve Halley regarding these meetings and the
Nathan Guy on why nothing has been done to satisfy recreational fishers in
the Hawkes Bay area?”

MPI will not be able to respond within the timeframe set out in the Official
Information Act 1982 (OIA) because consultation necessary to make a decision on
your request are such that a proper response cannot reasonably be made within
the normal 20 working day time limit. MPI will reply to your request by no later than
16 September, earlier if possible.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and
review by the Ombudsman of our decision to extend the time limit for responding
to your request.

Yours sincerely

Lo

Peter McCarthy
Chief Legal Adviser
Operations
Compliance
Pastoral House, 25 The Terrace

PO Box 2526, Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Telephone: 0800 00 83 33, Facsimile: +64-4-894 0300
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